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Thursday 23rd January 2020. 

Dear parents/careers, 

 

Due to the success of the KS1 Tag Rugby Festival events that the school has attended in 

previous years, we will be offering the opportunity for students to take part in the SSP event 

at Norwich RFC on Tuesday 10th March 2020. This is a fantastic opportunity for students to 

learn and develop new skills.  

 

Due to previous feedback on events and the popularity, we are pleased to announce that we will 

be offering an afterschool club for those who wish to attend. The afterschool club will be run 

by myself from Thursday 6th February to Thursday 5th March at 3:15-4.00pm. Spaces to 

attend the event will be offered to children who attend the afterschool club first.  

 

There are very strict numbers for the event as we can only take a team of 10, there are no 

gender restrictions so both boys and girls will be offered the chance. More spaces will be 

offered for the afterschool club but it is important that you understand not everyone will be 

selected to attend the event.  

 

If you would like to attend the KS1 Rugby club, please fill in the form below and return to Mrs 

Fulham by Monday 3rd February.  

 

Best Wishes, 

 

 

Miss Larter 

 

______________________________________________________________ 

 

I would like to attend the after school Rugby club from 6th February-5thMarch 2020. 

 

Name: ____________________   Year group: ______ 

 

Parent signature: ________________________                      Date _______________ 
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